
Figure 1 – Lac Guéret  project map with drill hole locations  

 
 
Operational Update and Upcoming Milestones 
 
Mason Graphite has retained the services of Roche Ltée for the calculation of an updated 
mineral resource estimate including the results from the 2013/2014 drilling program. The 
updated block model will be used as an input for the upcoming feasibility study for the Lac 
Guéret project. 
 
Also, in preparation for the upcoming feasibility study, the Company has been working with the 
metallurgical laboratories, COREM (Quebec City) and URSTM (Rouyn-Noranda), as well as 
consulting firm Soutex Inc. (Quebec City) for the optimization of the concentration process. A 
mandate was also awarded to Montreal-based consulting firm Hatch, to conduct trade-off 
studies and peripheral studies (hydro-geological and geotechnical) required for the development 
of the feasibility study. 
 
A 100-ton bulk sample was collected at the Lac Guéret property in early July for the upcoming 
pilot plant test program, which is scheduled to commence this fall in conjunction with the 
feasibility study.  
 
 
 




